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Meeting Notification 

 

Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Open Public Meeting 
Topics include decisions on horse racing applications,  

votes to award resort-casino licenses to MGM Springfield and Wynn MA, LLC; 

update on Region C (Southeastern Massachusetts) 

 

 

WHO:  Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chairman 

Steve Crosby, Commissioner Gayle Cameron, Commissioner James 

McHugh, Commissioner Bruce Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique 

Zuniga¸ representatives from MGM Springfield, representatives from 

Wynn MA, LLC. 

 

WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold its 138
th

 open public 

meeting on Thursday, November 6
th

.  The Commission will vote on the 

applications it has received to conduct live horse racing in 2015.  

 

 The Commission will also vote to officially award resort-casino licenses to 

MGM Springfield and Wynn MA, LLC, and will discuss the licensees' 

assessment fees. In addition, the Commission will discuss the grant 

process for the Community Mitigation Fund.  

 

The Commission will hear an update on the status of the resort-casino 

licensing process in Region C (Southeastern Massachusetts). Also, the 

Commission will receive updates on matters related to Workforce 

Development, Problem Gambling and the Research Agenda.  

 

 For a complete list of agenda items, please visit the Meeting Notifications 

& Agenda page at MassGaming.com. A LIVE STREAM will be 

available on the MassGaming homepage. In addition, community 

members are invited to follow along with live meeting updates by 

connecting with the Commission on Twitter, @MassGamingComm.  

 

WHERE: Boston Convention and Exhibition Center 

 415 Summer Street, Room 151B, Boston, MA 

 

WHEN: THURSDAY, November 6, 2014 at 10:30 a.m.  

http://massgaming.com/

